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Townsend, Erle

From: Peter Garrett <petergarrett.sgg@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 7:16 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: My wife and I love our electric car.

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

It's a 2014 Leaf, far surpassed by the present models with their 100s of miles before charging.   

We charge ours at home (from our solar panels), and it serves all our local travel...at almost no cost!  

 

Peter 

 
Peter Garrett, PhD, Earth Science  
Citizens Climate Lobby, Foundation for Climate Restoration.  

202 Eames Road, Winslow, ME 04901. 207-592-0004 


